
Waldringfield Parish Council’s response to the following planning application: 

 

DC/18/4475/FUL The Heronry Proposed alterations & extensions 

 

WPC objects to this application in its current form. 

 

Whilst WPC would not object in principle to proposals to extend this property, the 

Council is concerned that the front/side extension extends beyond the building line of 

the adjacent property and also extends to the boundary of this adjacent property 

(Deben Orchard).   

 

The front extension is not subordinate to the existing dwelling and will have a 

negative impact on the street scene.   

 

The application does not therefore comply with SCDC DM21 (d), DM23 (e) 

 

The Council therefore recommend refusal of this application in its current form. 

 


